
Members of the House Health Care Committee

I am writing this letter as a consumer and am opposed to HB2970.  I live in Portland and remember what was happening in 2013 at 
the Spa Forever Young with all the complaints and harm that happened there.  I do not want to see the Board of Cosmetology take 
steps backward and put consumers in harm’s way.

If a Fix is needed this is not the right direction for the BOC to take.  

Respectfully,

Christine Simpson


